
At our March meeting, the Jericho Underhill Land Trust board agreed to continue our practice of 
sending coupons for a free pint of strawberries to our members in May, even though we have 
changed our membership year to January to December.  We will continue to try to expand our 
membership base by sending letters to the grand lists of Jericho and Underhill.   
 
At the meeting we discussed how nice it is to see our decals on vehicles in Jericho and Underhill.  
Every time a JULT member renews their membership we send them a decal.  We plan on having 
a contest, asking members to send us photos of where they put their decals.  The most creative 
use of the JULT decal will win a prize. 

 
Also at our March meeting we discussed our Strategic Conservation Plan.  We are working on 
several templates from other land trusts to come up with a plan that works for our towns. 
 
Lastly, we plan on having an apple pruning workshop in April at Wolfrun Natural Area.  Check 
out our website for details.   
 

 


